May 8, 1993

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,

Once again the first Sunday in June is fast approaching when we will gather at Mt. Ebal for our annual Homecoming. We are honored to have one of our own preaching from the pulpit. Reverend Thomas Griffis will minister to us on Sunday, June 6th. I consider it a real privilege for Tom to make himself available to us. He holds a special place in hearts of many of us.

Sunday, June 6th, will be a special day. Our worship service will begin at 11:30 A.M. and will be followed by a brief business session. Dinner will be held under the shelter immediately thereafter.

I urge each of you to make Mt. Ebal a priority and make plans now to attend.

Sincerely,